April 31, 1933,

¥r, G, W, Cox, Executive Secretary,
The Independent Voters League,
Durham, N. O,

Dear Sir:-=

Your letter uf March 33. addressed to C. W, Hassey,
Chairman of the Board of Commissioners, was referred by him to
the Board for consideration at thelr last meeting.
The Board requested me to say to you that no provision was
made in the current budget to cover the items mentioned in your

letter, but that when the new budget is prepared in July they will

be glad to consider your request,

Yours very truly,

County Manager.



